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CORONAVIRUS

Due to the increase in the coronavirus cases and the ban on non-essential travel
(which will make it very hard to attend Pony Club) it is time.

All Pony Club activities/events must be cancelled or postponed until further 
notice.
Effective 23rd March 6pm.

It is my hope that clubs will try and continue the rider’s education with quiz’s 
and horse care training via face book and emails.

I encourage clubs to share any resources and ideas you have to help keep our 
members engaged in Pony Club.

Ann Olsen
State President
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Clare Lindop – Racing SA
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